Congratulations to all new graduates of 3 FM CU

Graduation ceremony of the Third Faculty of Medicine of Charles University took place in Karolinum on July 15th: English
and Czech curriculum. Everything was similar as always and yet different. Guests in face masks, limited congratulation
to graduates and the topic of COVID-19 resonated in the speeches of both, spectabilis the Dean Prof. Widimsky and
her magnificence the Vice-Rector Prof. M. Krali€kova. Thanks for the wonderful farewell speech to MUDr. Mauricio
Rodriguez Ramos and thanks to many of you who have volunteered during the COVID-19 pandemic.

Karolinum has released you into life with the title of Doctor of Medicine, and wherever you land in the future, we wish
you good luck and you will always be welcome at your Aima mater.



